
Dear Friends,

As we enjoy our balmy Calgary summer, it is already time to start
thinking about the upcoming High Holidays and the new year of
5785.

At this time last year, we did not imagine how hard 5784 would be
for us and all of Am Israel, and how much we would rely on our
community and each other to stay strong through trying times.
Together we cried, prayed, stood defiant, and did our part to bring
meaning, and even joy, to brighten the darkness of the times.

Our best response to our enemies has been, and must continue
to be, to thrive as active and proud Jews in our personal, family
and communal lives. House of Jacob - Mikveh Israel will continue
to be the place to connect to our God, our Torah, our history, our
people, our land, and each other.

As your new President, I ask you to support HOJMI by promptly
renewing your membership for the coming year. Your early
renewal will allow us to start planning the classes, programs,
events, and services that will allow us to grow and flourish
meaningfully together.

Thank You,

Yannai Segal

Please note that the membership form has changed since last
year, so please read it carefully and contact the HOJMI office for
any needed assistance.
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